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Friends of Winterfield 

AGM Minutes 

22nd May 2018 

I. Call to order 

Gordon Millar called to order the regular meeting of the Friends of Winterfield at 7.30 

on Tuesday 22nd May, 2018 at Belhaven Parish Church Hall.  Gordon thanked the 

attendees for their presence. 

II. Apologies 

Judy Millar, Glenn and Sonia Young, Tracy Drysdale, Mr and Mrs Laidlaw, Denise 

Wilson, Jane McIntyre 

III. Approval of minutes from last meeting 

Mary Jamieson and Gordon Millar approved the minutes of the last AGM on 30th May 

2017.   

IV. Open issues 

a) Last Year, Tracy Drysdale had reported that the tennis courts required 

resurfacing.  The Tennis Club is still having problems sourcing funding to 

pay for it and East Lothian Council were unwilling/unable to help. 

b) Talks were ongoing about running a public consultation on park 

improvement proposals with East Linton and Dunbar Local Area 

Partnership. 

V. Chairperson’s Report 

Gordon Millar read his Chairperson’s Report: see attached. 

VI. Treasurer’s Report 

Denise Wilson read her Treasurer’s Report: the closing balance for 2017-18 is 

£3961.03 following the purchase of a gazebo for this year’s dog show and payment of 

bench maintenance charges.  The 2017 dog show made £48.50 (see attached). 
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VII. Election of office bearers and management committee 

Gordon Millar thanked the current office bearers and Committee and confirmed that all 

were prepared to remain in post.   

Position  Proposed Seconded 

Chairperson Gordon Millar Esther Hughes Sue Anderson 

Secretary Esther Hughes Esther Hughes Sue Anderson 

Treasurer Denise Wilson Debs Adamson Fay Stanton 

Committee Sue Anderson Proposed and seconded en-block by Esther 
Hughes and Robert Sinclair Committee Judy Millar 

Committee Fay Stanton 

Committee Catherine Page 

Committee Graham Bell 

Committee Jacquie Bell 

Committee Eden Blair 

Committee Debs Adamson 

 

VIII. AOCB 

a) Muriel Sinclair was concerned about grass cuttings on the playing fields 

being walked onto pathways and making the paths slippery.  Sue Anderson 

stated that sadly what happens to grass clippings are down to the costs of 

lifting them and also nowhere to dispose of them 

b) Esther to ask ELC why there was a strip of grass removed on the east side 

of the park 

c) Esther to make ELC aware of the hole in the ground where the rugby post 

was as there is a risk of someone falling in. 

d) Muriel Sinclair asked if the seats beside St Regulus were to be reinstated? 

e) Sue Anderson asked about the possibility of a town-wide newsletter.  She 

felt that it cold be delivered for as little as £400. 

IX. Adjournment 

Gordon Millar adjourned the meeting at 8.25. 

Minutes submitted by:  Esther Hughes 
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